
Notes from Mrs. Miller's Desk

What an amazing start to the 24-25 school year! The first several
days I loved seeing the smiles on the students as well as the
teachers. Many classes are doing "getting to know you" activities
as the classes are developing connections before content. I have
loved reading the pennants and flowers with information about
what our students love and find important!

Teachers jumped into teaching their first units today (Monday the 19th). I have been in all the
classes and kids are on task, working hard and learning routines.

Our new lunch program is providing some different options than in the past and the kids are loving
the choices. You can preview lunch and breakfast choices on the website under quick links.

We are in need of volunteers for PTO and for SITE Council. PTO meets on the first Wednesdays of
the month about 6:40 in the library. Site Council meets on the 2nd Monday of the months of
September, November, February, and April at 5:30 in the library.

Upcoming Dates You Need to Know:

August 23, 2024: Fall Preview starting @ 6:00 pm Gold Gym

August 26-30, 2024 FastBridge Fall Screenings, please make sure your child is at school, rested
and fed a great breakfast.

September 2nd: No School, Labor Day

September 6-8: Shriners' Circus Weekend



September 9: No School, professional development

September 19: School Pictures

Have a great afternoon!

Mrs. Miller
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